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First Half Term Fun and Learning

The last seven weeks have flown by and we hope you enjoyed
seeing all the fun and learning that your children have done
this half term. Pupils have

explored and learnt within a wide iﬂf!!éf
context of activities, including

opportunities.

Comet pupils learnt how to

. stay safe, as well as being
responsible citizens when they
participated in the Borough Junior

! Citizens event. The children split into
groups and enjoyed many different
activities with the Fire Brigade,
Police, RNLI Lifeboat volunteers and Transport for London.

Harvest Festival

that we received, helping pupils to celebrate
and understand Harvest Festival. Everyone
enjoyed singing our songs during the assemblies
leading up to Harvest Festival, and

pupils enjoyed packing up the bags.

These wull be taken to the Food Bank

by Comet class, where

pupils will gain a first- hand
insight into
how Food
Banks operate.




Enjoyment for reading and writing

= - = Everyone engaged well
: when Gavin, from our
local library, lead a
story telling USéemny.
x We look forward to

: ' updating you about
library visits during the spring and summer term.

This half term

National Poetry Day

pUpl |S hGVC 6™ October 2022

developed their
composition and
transcription

skills with ‘ Tree Kenning

We thank you, Tree ‘
for all you've done.
you're always such an .y,
air - giver |
r'ange of e {_—Jﬁ bringer
We thank you, Tree [ E

/ activities and fo i
themed learning. All pupils enjoyed learning our

exposure to a

air - giver
fruit - bringer

l)!:{i.\ Bl '

poem celebrating 'National Poetry Day'. Year 6 pupils == = b7
worked hard to then role-play, reinvent and write ) 740 N
their own poems themed around ‘autumn'’. ”;;: i

Celebrating staff achievements and fund raising

Huge congratulations to Sarah Adams who ran the Cabbage Patch 10 mile run on
Sunday 16™ October, and to other members of staff who gave up their Sunday
morning to be marshals and
cheer everyone along.

Also, a huge thank you to the

B race organisers for the money
~ that they donate to Clarendon

. every year from the funds raised. Last year the donation from

the Cabbage Patch paid for the coaches so that Primary pupils

- could all go on the educational trip to the beach.

g
We wish you all a happy and safe half term and look forward to seeing your

children back on Wednesday 2™ November.




